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UPDATED 
 
February 5, 2021 
 
Safe and Seamless Mobility – Quick Strike Program 
Call for Letters of Interest 
 
To all Interested Parties: 
 
Sonoma County Transportation Authority seeks letters of interest from any eligible agencies who may 
have a transportation infrastructure project that can be implemented quickly to benefit communities. The 
program emphasizes bicycle/pedestrian safety and mobility, transit and transit access improvements, 
connected mobility, advancing equitable mobility, or other near-term strategies to advance transit recovery 
and connected mobility.  The program does not have a Sonoma County “share” and is performance based.  
There is a nomination target of approximate $3-$4 million in programing. SCTA seeks interested agencies 
that must be eligible under Surface Transportation Program/ Congestion Mitigation Air Quality 
Program , as well as One Bay Area Grant guidelines (please see attached MTC resolutions 3925 and 
4202 for details and criteria). All interested parties should submit letters of Interest to Seana L. S. 
Gause, Senior – Programming and Projects by email at seana.gause@scta.ca.gov by noon (12 P.M.) 
February 19th, 2021. All inquiries regarding this process should be similarly forwarded to Ms. Gause. 
 
Attachments: 

1. Appendix A_11 Guidelines 
2. Quick Strike Application  
3. Quick Strike Application Instructions 
4. MTC Project Nomination Form 
5. MTC Project Sponsor Compliance Checklist 
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